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Copy of Circular lettei~N
Planaing  and Additional Chiel Sceretary to Goverament

Krishgn, 1. C. S.. Financial Commissioner
Ponjab. foall Heads of Departments efc., ete.

Subject —Use ofthe term  “Government Servant” —In structions regardi

question

Yamdirected 1 aadress youon the subjeet noted above and to say that
the qcsirabilty of the use of the term “Government Servant” in ofticial correspondence. has beest oo 18
dered by the Government and it has been decided that this term is 1oL i’ consonance Wiy qor.
Gratic. soeial patiern and should, as for s practicable, be subsitutcd by the term “Government emploges

in all official correspondence.

It has also been decided to discourage the use of terms fike “master” and “servant® whit
and employee™ i official corfes-

2.
should 4 for as possible be replaced by the terms “employer”

‘pondence, reports cic.

“hat the wbove instructions may be brought 1© the notice of all concerieg.

3 1uis requested

for compliance.
4. The receipt of this letter may pleasc be acknowledged.




